THE WAY

(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)
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CINCO DE MAYO FIESTA

This week, Year 1 and 2 students participated in a Cinco de Mayo (5th May) Fiesta as part
of their Spanish program.

Cinco de Mayo commemorates the victory at the Battle of Puebla in which the Mexican army won
an unlikely victory against the French. Students were able to explore and immerse themselves in
Mexican culture by participating in seven different workshops including making Mexican crafts,
learning traditional songs, dances as well as tasting nachos and churros. A special thank you to all
the Year 1 and 2 teachers and all the parent helpers as without them this day would not have
been possible. It was a very enjoyable day for the children, parents and teachers. The children
could not wait to get home to show their parents their Mexican passports and show them all the
activities they had participated in during the day.

“I loved the dancing because it was very fun” Isaac 1S
“I loved making the maracas” Jonah 2W

“I enjoyed interacting with the students. Thank you so much for planning this event for our
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students. I’'m also a teacher (Special Ed in an SSP) and appreciate that a lot of running around
and planning went into it from your part.” Mrs. P. Huyhn

“Thanks for having us. The kids had a great time so a job well done.” Mrs V. Pasqua

Viviana Morris
Junior School Teacher - Languages
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